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The Annual general meeting of PTA was conducted on 04.08.202 in the GVG 

Auditorium by 10.30 AM. Around 600 Parents of I UG students attended the induction programme. 

The Programme was presided by the Trustee Member of our college. Mrs.B.Nirmala, Associate 

Professor of Physics welcomed the gathering. The Director, Dr. J. Manjula, delivered the Special 

address to the gathering. 

Dr.S.Shenbagavalli, Convenor of SIP explained about the activities planned under Students 

Induction Programme. 

The Senior Professors of various departments explained about active role of Antiragging 

committee, extraordinary features of the college, Tie-ups with various Multi National Companies, 

SIP, Placement opportunities, Curriculum, Pattern of examination, CAMU, Scholarships availability, 

Bridge course, Language lab and Communicative English class and Hostel amenities. 

               During interaction parents expressed their happiness in admitting their daughters in   an   

    institute of reputation and felt very satisfied about the safety and discipline measures in   the college  

   campus. 

Department level PTA meetings were arranged for II PG, III UG and II UG students 

between 09.09.2022 and 14.09.2022 to discuss their wards performance in ICIA examinations, 

Regularity, attendance, health issues and academic performance of the students were discussed. 

Parents expressed their happiness and provided their feedback, satisfaction with coaching provided 

and discipline ensured in the campus. Some of the parents requested us to motivate slow learners for 

scoring high marks in forth coming examinations.  

Department level PTA meeting were arranged for I UG & I PG students  between 

07.11.2022 and 11.11.2022. Faculty members discussed various matters relating to II CIA and 

Model examinations, Student’s personal problems, health and food habits, students attendance etc., 

Parents were extremely happy about the measures taken by the departments to enrich the students in 

various activities. They requested teachers to take special efforts to improve communicative skills 

and subject scores of their daughters in ESE examinations. Parents were happy regarding counseling 

and guidance given by the teachers and activities of placement cell. 


